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CANCELLATION NOTICE  
For  

 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 

 
PEC/HQ/EOI/2017-2018 dated 12/09/2017 

 
For Empanelment of Implementing of LED Lighting projects 

 

Dated : 04-12-2017 
 
 

The Process of Empanelment under the above mentioned EOI stands 
abandoned. Interested Bidders are requested to keep checking PEC’s Official 
website for fresh round of Empanelment. 
 
Those applicants who have submitted the EOI application alongwith Demand 
Draft may collect their sealed application alongwith the demand draft from PEC 
Headoffice. 
 
Those applicants who have already paid the processing fees under the subject 
EOI, may either request for refund of their submitted fees or may wait for the 
next empanelment round and be considered for free participation. 
 
 
 
 

M.K.BAINIWAL 
CHIEF GENERAL MANAGER 


